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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Re:  Your Child’s Eyesight 

 

It is known that eyesight can change during childhood and adolescence. 

 

We recommend that during this school year, if they are not already being seen 

regularly, you take your child to an optician of your choice, where their eyesight can 

be tested free of charge. 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Claire Hampton 
 
School Health Assistant 
 

Community Children’s Health Partnership                                                     
Patchway Hub 
Rodway Road                                    

Patchway                                                   
Bristol BS34 5PE                                        

Telephone: 01454 862442                         
Fax: 01454 866100                  

Organisation website:www.cchp.nhs.uk 
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